
March 
Birthdays: 

•James Timm– 23rd 

•Gary Stockton– 

25th 

•Karen Von Lienen– 

28th 

 

•Conner Gehring– 4th 

•Madison Shay– 8th 

•Casondra Jorgensen– 

10th 

•Linda Olson– 13th 

•Leigh Hilligas– 13th 

•Cecelia Jergens– 23rd 

•Molly McMann– 25th 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Rose Haven Newsletter. Please feel free to forward this on to your friends and family or to 

contact me (Kensey Gehring) with names and email addresses of others who would like to receive the Rose 

Haven Newsletter. Contact me at 319-642-5533 or kgehring@rosehavennursinghome.com 

Hello Everyone! 
We hope this newsletter finds you well. The days are 

slowly starting to get warmer and that has us very excited 

as we are looking forward to being able to go back outside 

and get some much needed sunlight and fresh air. We 

have been doing our best to keep busy during these cold 

months by participating in various activities. There are 

pictures being posted onto our Rose Haven Facebook 

Page for families and friends to see. Everyone has 

thoroughly enjoyed seeing pictures of everything that we 

are doing and always leave such kind and thoughtful 

comments! We would like to extend a very big thank you 

to all of the residents, family members and friends for 

being so patient and understanding during such a tough 

time due to this pandemic. We are extremely grateful to 

have such amazing support as we navigate through all 

that has come our way over the last year.   

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!  
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Residents Rights (Dignity and Respect) 

EACH RESIDENT will not be relocated within the facility, arbitrarily. 
Each resident, and, if known, the resident’s legal representative or in-
terested family member has the right to receive notice before the resi-
dent’s room or roommate in the facility is changed.  

As a reminder, we are a smoke free campus. This means smoking will 

not be permitted anywhere on the facility’s property.  Thank you all 

for your cooperation. 
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Look at what we’ve been up 
to… 
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  Do you want to join our Newsletter Email List?? 

  Contact me at:  

  kgehring@rosehavennursinghome.com 

Look us up on Facebook and 

give us a like! You will be 

able to see upcoming events, 

job openings and pictures of 

your loved ones and staff en-

joying various activities!  


